
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer/Governor 

As part of our Personal, Social, Health and Citizenship Education (PSHCE) scheme of 

work, we are fortunate to be having a visit from the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 

Life Education Centre for seven days beginning on Wednesday 7th September until 

Friday 16th September. It will be located in a mobile classroom in the car park.  

Our school’s philosophy and practice in all areas of PSHCE relates to developing the 

necessary skills, knowledge and understanding about the human body in order that 

children come to make healthy choices. 

Over the seven days each class will visit the high-tech classroom and have a lesson 

appropriate in length and content to the children’s age and understanding. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the visit and invite you to learn more about 

this initiative and find out what the children are doing. We have arranged the following 

sessions for parents, carers and governors: 

Wednesday 7th September starting at 8.45am and finishing at 9.05am. 

Tuesday 13th September starting at 2.55pm and finishing at 3.10pm. 

Wednesday 14th September starting at 8.45am and finishing at 3.10pm. 

Please feel free to visit the Life Education Centre during any of these visiting times. Please 

note space in the mobile classroom is limited to a maximum of 15 adults.  

Yours sincerely 

Miss A Griffiths 

Head of PSHCE 

 

 


